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It is time for the BMPs to be made mandatory. The mess these places and the ruination of the land
is atrocious. There is nothing to stop these quarries from using vast amounts of water, pollute the
air and reduce the amount of noise they produce. I believe having a quarry close to our roads and
homes reduces the value of our homes. How about spreading these around the state and putting a
limit on the number of quarries in a location. There are at least four quarries within a less than 10
mile stretch of HWY27 between Comfort and Kerrville. This is wrong. Any complaints to the
TCEQ get ignored.


